
 

Nursery & P1 Admissions Information 

 For September 2023 

 

Thank you for your interest in Towerview Primary School and Nursery Unit. 

This year schools will continue with the online digital admissions process as determined by the 

Education Authority (EA).  

The timetable of events as part of the online process is listed below. Please also look carefully at 

the two documents on our web page containing our admissions criteria for September 2023.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me directly if you would like any advice at any stage of the 

process. 

Best Wishes                                                                                                              
Mr Massey                                                                                                          
 

 
Mr David Massey, Principal 

100 Towerview Crescent, Bangor, BT19 6AZ 
Tel: 028 91 270 480 

Email : dmassey429@c2kni.net 
www.towerviewps.co.uk 

 

EA GUIDELINES  
Tuesday 6th December 2022 Towerview Nursery & Primary 1 Open Day and admissions 

information evening 7pm -8:30pm 
https://www.towerviewps.co.uk/admissions-page/ 
 

Tuesday 13th December 2022 EA publishes information on website about the admissions 
procedure and admissions criteria for schools/providers. 

Tuesday 10th January 2023 
Online Portal opens 12 noon. 
 
 

Application procedure opens with online portal available.  
During the admissions procedure applications are not 
considered on a ‘First Come First Served Basis’. 
http://www.eani.org.uk/digitaladmissions 
 

 

Friday 27th January 2023 
Online Portal closes 12 noon 
 
 
 
 

Deadline for parents to have submitted their application form.  
An applicant must then scan or photograph and send their 1st 
Preference any supporting documents as requested.  
If this is Towerview Primary School & Nursery Unit:  
The school office would request your child’s Birth Certificate 
and 1 item to verify proof of address i.e. 
Driving licence, Bank statement, Utility bill etc. 
The office staff are very helpful and very willing to assist you if 
you have any difficulty with this. 

Thursday 27th April 2023 Parents notified of placements. 

 

 
Tele: 028 9598 5595 

schooladmissionsteam@education-ni.gov.uk 

Education Authority Digital Transformation Office, 3 Charlemont Place, The Mall, Armagh BT61 9AX  

 

 

http://www.towerviewps.co.uk/
http://www.eani.org.uk/digitaladmissions
mailto:schooladmissionsteam@education-ni.gov.uk

